[All articles and other literary communications should he addressed to the
Editor-in-chief, 802 Sherbrooke St., Montreal, or to the Secretary, Royal
Victoria College, Montreal. ~Annual subscribers who wish to renew their
subscriptions, are requested to fill up the enclosed form, and send it, together
with one dollar, to the Hon. Treasurer, 31 Ontario Avenue, Montreal. = The
next issue of The MeGill University Magazine, being the first part of Vol. IL,
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